
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V 
1450 MARIA LANE 

WALNUT CREEK. CALIFORNIA 94596-5368 

AUG1819 
Docket Nos. 50-206 

50-361 
50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear 

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS.: 50-206/92-22, 
50-361/92-22, AND 50-362/92-22 

Please replace the cover letter of the subject Inspection Report with the 
attached corrected page.  

The cover letter subject line mistakenly referenced the Inspection Report 
Numbers as: 50-206/91-35, 50-361/91-35, and 50-362/91-35, instead of 
50-206/92-22, 50-361/92-22, and 50-362/92-22.  

We apologize for any inconvenience we may have caused.  

Sincerely, 

tames H eese, Chief 
Reactor R diological Pro ection Branch 

Enclosure: 
New cover letter to Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/92-22, 50-361/92-22, 

and 50-362/92-22 

cc w/enclosure: 
H. E. Morgan, Vice President and Site Manager 
R. W. Krieger, Station Manager 
State of California 

9209080071 920818 
PDR ADOCK 05000206 
G PDR - Jo'


